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July 7,· 1978

Attached are two items of interest. TIle item regarding the
Committee on Industrial Innovation invites nominations for

j membership to an Advisory Committee. It would appear useful
that candidates from the university and nonprofit sector be
available. If you are interested in TIlembership or nominating
a candidate, I would suggest contacting Howard Bremer (608­
263-2831). As you will note, the Federal Register notice
asking for calldidates is dated May 3Uth. Accordingly, any
nominations should be made within the near future.
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